

"To raise up effective leaders of godly character who will blend academic achievement and biblical truth, to influence society for the glory of God."

23rd August 2018

Orange Eisteddfod Friday 31st August

Dear Parents of Stage One Singers,

Our beautiful choir will compete in **Section 400, Open Stage 1 Primary School Choir**, in the Orange Function Centre on Friday 31st August. Their section begins at 9.45am and they will be the 2nd choir competing out of 7 Schools.

They will travel by bus to and from school, departing at 9:15am and returning at approximately 11:30am.

It is always a great encouragement for our students if their parents and other supporters are able to be in the audience, so may I encourage you to attend if at all possible?

Students should attend school as normal on that morning in full school uniform in immaculate condition.

If you do not wish your child's performance to be videoed please advise the OCS front office, no later than Monday 27th.

Please note that you will not be permitted to take photos or videos within the venue, as this contravenes the Child Protection Law.

I hope you are able to attend and look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible.

Yours in Christ,

Peter Cooper